
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/19/2012 8:49:53 AM
To: mfl@cpuc.ca.gov (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov); Sepideh Khosrowjah (skh@cpuc.ca.gov)

(skh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Greelining Petition for Modification

Greenlining is preparing a Motion to Withdraw and will express strong support for PG&E’s 
revised policy and acknowledge PG&E’s willingness to work cooperatively on the issue.
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